
Peek at the Week 
Year 1 —  5th July 2024 

Our Learning 

This week: In maths, we finished learning 
about how to describe position and directions. 

We have begun looking at place value up to 
100. It will be helpful for the children to prac-

tise writing numbers to 100 at home. 

In English, the children created and described 
their own flavour of jelly bean for the jelly 

beanstalk.  

In Design and Technology, the children have 
begun learning about how we make sandwich-

es and tasted their own sandwich fillings. 

Next week :In maths, the children will parti-
tion 2-digit numbers and add tens and ones. 

In English, the children will comparing Jack 
and the Jelly Beanstalk with the traditional 

tale. 

In Design and Technology, the children will be 
making their own sandwich and evaluating 

their product.  

The Year 6 summer fayre will now be on 
Monday 8th July. Year 1 children can visit 

the fayre with parents after school. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 

Star of the week 

1Donaldson:           1Jeffers: 

Words of the Week:  listen, whistle, castle, science, muscle, scent, wrapping, wriggle, wrinkle 

Contact us: year1@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


